
Coronavirus – Public Health issued a letter this week reminding parents to notify school if their child has a positive 
coronavirus test result during half-term. If your child develops symptoms and then tests positive during half-term 
please inform school immediately office@southridgefirst.org.uk
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PTA  Christmas Cards -The children’s Christmas card designs were sent off and your orders will arrive soon.
We would like to thank Mrs Griffin who has liaised with class teachers regarding the designs and  co-ordinated the 
orders etc. which will raise funds for our school.

Remote / Home Learning – It was wonderful to see Year 3 return to school on Tuesday after self-isolating for 12 
days. During that time they worked remotely at home via Google Classroom on lessons and activities set by Mr 
O’Hara, Mr Price and Miss Hepworth. The children were truly fantastic and continued their learning effectively at 
home. Thank you to our parents for supporting them  and to the staff who worked so hard from home delivering the 
curriculum remotely. Feedback from the children and parents was overwhelmingly positive and we had some helpful 
suggestions that we can incorporate in the future.

Miss Parker’s Class (Reception) are currently at home and  are following the home learning tasks on the school 
website.

Children in Need - ‘Together We Can’ is the theme for this year with a particular focus on children’s mental well 
being. During the week of 9th – 13th November we will be following Joe Wick’s Five to Thrive campaign, ending the week 
with an ‘Ultimate Feel Good Friday!’ Children in Need day is Friday 13th November. We are inviting children to come 
dressed in either fancy dress, sports clothes or casual clothes (spots are optional!) and to wear a pair of trainers as 
this year’s theme is linked to keeping healthy and we are hoping to give our Mile-a-Day a fun twist! Please bring a 
donation of £1 or more.

Year 4 Egyptian Day
The children in Year 4 have 

embraced their Egyptian topic

this half- term. They enjoyed a 

range of activities  bringing the topic to life in the 

classroom. A perfect end to a busy half-term 

for our hard working Year 4.

Year 1 Pirate Day 
Today our Year 1 children enjoyed a treasure hunt and 
solved pirate riddles as part of a
‘swash buckling’ day – the perfect

way to end a busy half-term 
and build excitement towards
next half-terms topic!

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.etsystatic.com%2F8056273%2Fr%2Fil%2Fb6dcca%2F1383523687%2Fil_fullxfull.1383523687_d7px.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ffeatheryournestquiltstore.com%2Flisting%2F568095107%2Ffall-foliage-autumn-leaves-landscape&docid=Iux8UjgHu7jcAM&tbnid=3gUtDcxNQG5-KM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjlmfG76-rdAhVsCsAKHTsyAVkQMwhHKAAwAA..i&w=1500&h=1500&hl=en-GB&bih=653&biw=1280&q=leaves%20autumn%20print%20fabric&ved=0ahUKEwjlmfG76-rdAhVsCsAKHTsyAVkQMwhHKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8
mailto:office@southridgefirst.org.uk

